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TPF-5(145), Western Maintenance Partnership 

The Western Maintenance Partnership supported the 2009 WASHTO-COM Meeting, held in 

Scottsdale, Arizona from March 8 through 11, 2009. 

The conference was well attended, thanks to the pooled fund contribution, covered many topics 

of interest to the Maintenance Directors of the participant DOTs.  

Attached is a meeting agenda and proceedings. 

The partnership is operating within their budget and won’t be seeking additional contributions at 

this time. 

For more information please contact Rich Clarke, UDOT Maintenance Director: 

richardclarke@utah.gov 
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